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MESSAGE OF SOLIDARITY

To

The All Workers Militant Front

PAME

Greece 

During the 9th European Conference of the European Regional Office of the World Federation of Trade Unions, hosted by Unitaria Sindicalli di Base of Italy in Rome 1-2 October 2010, a solidarity message was approved addressed to the Greek working people and the class-based trade union movement of PAME, which is fighting and asserting the right of working people to live and work in their country in conditions of security, peace and prosperity.

The participants express their support and solidarity with the mobilisations of the Greek working people against the Social Insurance Bill, but also against a number of measures, the Greek government has decided and promoted which attack the living standards of working people, the youth, pensioners, but also the low income and middle strata of the Greek people.

The mass militant rallies organised recently by PAME reaffirm the universal reaction of the Greek working people to these conservative anti-popular policies that the neo-liberal ruling circles of the EE are seeking to impose on the peoples of the European countries.

The European class-based trade union movement of WFTU expresses once again its support and solidarity with the militant mobilisations PAME, the class-based trade union movement of Greece, is waging and remains a steadfast supporter of its struggles. 

The participants in the Conference call upon all the member Organisations, organisations close to the ideology of WFTU, but also all the progressive forces in Europe to express their solidarity with the struggling working class of Greece.

For the Conference,

The President 
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